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17th December 2018 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING SATS WEEK- 13th-16th May 2019 AND RESIDENTIAL MEETING 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
SATs week begins on Monday 13th May 2019. Throughout this week, your child will need to be as relaxed as 

possible and working at their best to ensure they reach their full potential- so they can show off everything 

they have worked so hard to learn during their time here at Perry Hall.  

 

To ensure that you, and in turn your child, are fully prepared for the format and content of this week, we 

would like to remind you about the parent/carer SATs workshop on Tuesday 15th January at 5:30pm. We have 

now also added an earlier time of 2:00pm. 

 

During the workshop, we will discuss the following:  

 Timetable for the week- the tests that will take place 

 What you can do at home to support and prepare your child 

 Expectations 

 Breakfast club 

You will also have the opportunity to look at some SATs papers and some sample questions, so that you are 
fully aware of what your child will be expected to tackle during the week and fully equipped if you wanted to 
put in some extra support for your child at home.   
At the end of the meeting, we will also share further information about the Laches Wood Residential. This will 
help prepare children (and parents) for the following week. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below indicating whether you will be attending. If you have already completed a 
reply slip, then please don’t worry about returning this one too. If you have any questions in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to come and speak to us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING SATS WEEK- 13th-16th May 2019 AND RESIDENTIAL MEETING 
 

 
Name: …………………………………………………         Child’s Name: …………………………………………………        Class: ….......... 
 

I will be attending the following workshop: 
 

15.01.19 2pm Year 6- Key Stage 2 SATs / Residential Workshop  

15.01.19 5:30pm Year 6- Key Stage 2 SATs / Residential Workshop  

 
 
Signed________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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